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Hello

November already!

Here comes some winter flying and time for some building projects.

Our next meeting is our Appreciation Dinner, November 5th, 6:30 at famous Dave's BBQ. This 
dinner gives us time to meet and say thank you to the person in your life that supports and puts 
up with you in this addictive hobby. The club will buy their dinner and the club member will 
buy their own. This is always a great time to meet everyone and meet new people. Also we will 
hand down the member of the year trophy to the new winner.

We did move the dinner to one week earlier due to scheduling conflicts so I hope you all can 
make it.

Last meeting we talked about moving the dinner to a weekend or maybe a month or so earlier 
and have a picnic at the field, this would give us 
more time to visit, so let’s talk about that next 
meeting and get some input. 

Last meeting Ron Banta talked about getting a 
sign made for our clubhouse "The Eagles Nest" 
from Signs Of Montana and also getting a 
donation sign for or sponsor board for Butch 
Keys, because without him and his son Ryan our 
Club house would not have even been started. 
keep your dues coming in for this next year, I was 
hoping to get some insulation for the clubhouse 
soon. Don't forget to renew your AMA before the 
New Years Fun Fly!

December Meeting: Club officers for next year, 
get your nominations ready!

See You at the dinner,

Destry

Gallatin Eagles Upcoming Events:

November:
5, Tuesday: Appreciation Dinner 
6:30 PM at Famous Daves (1230 N 7th 
Ave) The event formerly known as "Wives 
Appreciation Dinner", but open to wife, 
partner or significant other. The special 
person who supports our flying activities! 
We will also announce clubmember of the 
year.

December:
10, Tuesday: Meeting at the church, 7:15 PM

January:
1, New Years Day Fun Fly,

For more information on club events see our 
website: gallatineagles.org/calendar

https://www.gallatineagles.org/calendar
https://www.gallatineagles.org/calendar
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A Handy Chart for Trimming an Airplane                                             Submitted by Larry Nelson
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Club Officers for 2019

President Destry Jacobs 581-4374
Vice President Larry Nelson 599-4222
Safety Officer Ron Banta               600-6846
Events Coordinator & Webmaster Brian Westberg 580-3834
Secretary / Treasurer Chuck Curtis 587-4934
Newsletter Editor Stan Johnson 585-7541

Arizona--
Keith and I went to a large scale meet in Glendale last Saturday. More tan 50 planes were 
entered with some great flying. At noon, was a 3-D flying demo with a large, gas powered 
Extra by a pilot that really knew what he was doing. After that we stopped at several hobby 
shops on the way home.

We had a great time in AZ but it will be nice to get back home to the snow. this 80 degree 
weather gets me down.

Chuck Curtis

Club member Ruslan Reiter taxis his airplane for take off during a Tuesday evening back in 
September. Photo by Rob Gregoire.


